09/02/2023                                         F2 Homework
Homework to hand in on Wednesday’s so books can be checked and marked, and will be returned on Friday where new homework and reading books will be sent home to share.  
If you have not yet logged on to E Collins please do so, as these books are read in class and are linked to your childs assessment data in phonics. Children are grouped by their assessment scores and these books give your child fantastic practice to develop their reading skills. Also don’t forget Ollerton library is open once again for you to enjoy books this half term!
	RE
	We have learnt what we do when we gather for Mass and how it is different to the ones we attend here at school.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Next term we will read Jesus and the children and continue our topic celebrating.   

	Reading 
We will make sure we provide different reading activities to support reading for pleasure as well. 
	Please read with your child at home as this will build their confidence and practice skills taught in class.
Please record your comments in your childs homework book.   

	Sentence writing 
In F2 we have been working very hard composing sentences using 4 and 5 words.
When writing words we say it, we segment it, we write it. 
	Practice writing simple sentences at home use the ideas sheet to help you The dog had … then children to write this sentence again themselves. Children say the sentence, then write it. 

	Phonics 
We have included your childs assessment sheet in their homework so that any highlighted red can be practiced at home. These will be taught as keep up sessions with your child next term in a intervention session.
	This term we have been revisiting all past graphemes and we have been reading longer words 
See your homework activity sheet as a support guide.   

	Maths 
	We have been very busy in maths counting, making compositions of numbers up to 8 and Choose some challenges from your sheet to complete together. 


Reading comments section:





PE will continue every Wednesday and children need to arrive dressed in their PE kits, bringing with them their uniform to change back into after the session.
All children need a water bottle, please bring into school with water/no added sugar juice. 
Thank you for your continued support
Miss Beveridge
